

## CITY OF MANITOWOC

## WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org

May 8, 2025

TO: Mayor and Common Council

FROM: Board of Public Works

SUBJECT: Request for Sidewalks to be installed on the East side of Paul Road

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the May 7, 2025 Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to review a request for sidewalks to be installed on the East side of Paul Road.

"Moved by Nycz, seconded by Beeman, to fail to determine that installing sidewalks is necessary for the public health and safety. Ayes, 7. Nays, 0."

Very Truly Yours,

MACKENZIE REED

Secretary Board of Public Works